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SUBJECT/RECOMMENDATION:

Return to service four roll-off trucks and one front-end loading truck (for refuse collection from dumpsters) that

were previously declared as surplus and authorized for sale Pursuant to Chapter 2 Article VI, Division 4,

Section 2.622, and authorize the appropriate officials to execute same. (consent)

SUMMARY:

The five vehicles listed below were intended to be removed from service as their replacements came on-line.

Due to the closing of the Transfer Station and the critical need to retain these vehicles to assist in the direct

hauling of waste to the Pinellas County waste-to-energy plant, the Solid Waste Department is requesting that

Council declare these items as restored to service.  Once the Transfer Station is re-opened (fall or winter of

2019/2020) the vehicles will be recommended for disposal as surplus equipment.

1. G2787 2003 Sterling Roll-Off Truck
2. G3039 2004 Peterbilt Roll-Off Truck
3. G3277 2006 Kenworth Roll-Off Truck
4. G3278 2007 Kenworth Roll-Off Truck
5. G3618 2008 Peterbilt Front-End Loading Truck

APPROPRIATION CODE AND AMOUNT:

Funds for increased operating costs (fuel and maintenance) are available as part of the FY 2018/19 operating

budget of the Solid Waste Fund:

· 424-02083-540100 (Solid Waste - Commercial Collection - Garage Services) $32,600

· 424-02089-540100 (Solid Waste - Roll-off Collection - Garage Services) $220,000
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